
 

 

LTB 133/25 
 
4th July 2025 

 

Dear Colleague, 

National Briefing - Friday 11th July 2025 
 
Following the announcement that we have reached a national agreement with Royal Mail 
Group on pay, terms and conditions, we are calling an in person briefing on Friday 11th   
July (11am-3pm).  
 
The venue for the briefing is below: 
 
Legends Lounge  
Brentford Football Club 
Gtech Stadium  
Brentford 
TW8 0RU 
 
We understand that Friday is not an ideal day for a national briefing and that London is 
busy at this point in time, however we are sure given the importance of this event that 
Branches will make use of the various travel options to this venue and book 
accommodation accordingly.  
 
The briefing will cover a full update on the national agreement, the ballot timetable and the 
role we need every Branch to play in the coming weeks.   
 
Delegations should include Field Officials, Branch Secretaries, Area Representatives and 
their equivalents in Parcelforce, Engineering and Fleet.   
 
We look forward to seeing you at the briefing.  
 
Yours sincerely,     Yours sincerely, 

                             
Martin Walsh    Dave Ward      
Deputy General Secretary (Postal)  General Secretary 


